
From: Tripsguy@aol.com [mailto:Tripsguy@aol.com]  
Sent: Monday, April 06, 2015 7:23 AM 
To: Planning and Sustainability Commission 
Subject: propane terminal 

My question:  When is human health and safety going to take precedence over shipment by rail of 
extremely dangerous gases and fossil fuels? 

The number of accidents, derailments and explosions of trains carrying these hazardous materials in 
recent months has gotten to the point where it can no longer be tolerated. It has become clear that these 
explosive materials cannot be safely transported by rail, because trains continue to go off the tracks. 

I strongly oppose this proposed propane terminal near West Hayden Island. 

Lehman Holder 

8916 NE 11th St, Vancouver  WA  98664 


